The Bay Academy for the Arts & Sciences
Intermediate School 98

Maria Timo
Principal

Weekly Intercom February 27, 2015

District Attorney Presentation- Thank you to Nicole D’Agosta and Caryn DiMari for scheduling this
worthwhile presentation. It is critical to empower our parents with this knowledge.

EGG Files- Please complete and email your EGG files to jdalton3@schools.nyc.gov by Wednesday March
4, 2015 at 9:00am. Please comply.

Respect For All- | am pleased to inform you that our school has been named a Respect For All School. We
are being acknowledged for the work we did to inculcate our students in the importance of treating
others with respect and dignity and for how this work has been woven into the fabric of our school’s
culture. The work we do to ensure that all of our students feel respected and valued at school is central
to our mission as educators.

Professional Decorum- It is imperative to maintain your professional demeanor at all times. No staff
member should be yelling or belittling any students. This is a direct violation of school policy and verbal
abuse will not be tolerated.

POS- Our school will begin using the Point of Service system for the accountability of the breakfast and
lunch program.

District 21 UFT Scholarship Fund Dinner Dance- Please join us as our very own Jacqueline Herman is
honored at this special event. The invitation is posted on the event bulletin board. We already have one
full table.

Thought to ponder...
Help a student move from the back of the room to the head of the class
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